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Dear Sirs,
This is to draw your attention that i am strongly against the new rule regarding the 1:10 leverage
requirement. This would end our career as traders.
I hope you reconsider this regulation because every trader should be given the freedom and
the right to choose the amount of leverage that is appropriate for his individual desired risk.
Thanks and best regards,
Alphonse Ghanem
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